
RE Coastal Impact Assistance Program in 2005 Energy Policy Act.txt
From: Chris Potter [chris.potter@resources.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 1:45 PM
To: Benner, Lee
Cc: Smith, John; Nancy Settle; jhofschroer@co.slo.ca.us;
Doug@co.santa-barbara.ca.us; CIAP@resources.ca.gov
Subject: RE: Coastal Impact Assistance Program in 2005 Energy Policy Act

Importance: High

Attachments: State Comments on Draft Guidelines 04272006.doc; Ventura
County Comments on Draft Guidelines.DOC; SB County Comments on Draft
Guidelines.doc; SLO County Comments on Draft Guidelines.doc

Lee,

Attached you will find California's comments on the draft CIAP guidelines plus 
individual comment letters from Santa Barbara, Ventura, and San Luis Obispo 
Counties.  A hardcopy of the letter plus its attachments will follow by U.S. Mail.  
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Regards,
Chris Potter

**********************************************************
Chris Potter
California Resources Agency
1416 Ninth Street, Suite 1311
Sacramento, CA 95814

Sacramento                                      Oakland
Voice (916)654-0536                     Voice (510)622-2392
Fax (916)653-8102                         Fax (510)622-2460

Explore the California Wetlands Information System on "CERES" at:
http://www.ceres.ca.gov/wetlands
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